WPIK

POTOMAC BROADCASTING CORPORATION

HOTEL GEORGE MASON ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA
OVERLOOK 3000

December 2, 1947

Mr. S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your report of reception
of WPIK there in Bradford, Massachusetts.

After checking with our log of November 30,
1947, I fiind vour report to be corpect. [
trust that this is sufficient verification.

WPIK always appreciates your help, your
interest and your information. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Dred,

Dorothy F,. Ballcu
Secretary, WPIK



